
NSTAR scam hits Fairhaven and
surrounding area
According to the Fairhaven Police Department, some businesses
in Fairhaven and surrounding area have received a phone call
from a male party stating their electricity will be shut off
within an hour due to money owed to NSTAR Electric. The caller
has instructed business owners to contact him at a telephone
number he provides them to make arrangements for payment.

Anyone receiving a call similar in nature is advised not to
call him or provide any information to him. If you receive a
phone call like this you are advised to contact their utility
company directly to inquire about their account status.
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